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ZETA THETA A CHAPTER

Summer 2017 was the busiest and most successful
semester in recent memory for Zeta Theta A. With
the house nearly at capacity with forty-five brothers,
it is safe to say there was always something
happening. Let us do our best to recap all the action
that took place on 704 E. Main over the last three
months...

To foreshadow, our chapter was well represented at
the Greek Wide Semi Formal this year on September
15™. We received three of the top awards for the
night, which included the IFC Philanthropy Award
(most charitable funds raised), IFC Involvement
Award (most brothers involved in campus
organizations) and IFC Risk Management Award
(best risk management plan).

Our reputation on campus as the top house only
continues to grow, and we strive to not only defend,
but also add to those awards in the future.

We would also like to bid farewell to our fifteen
graduating seniors this term, who have left a lasting
legacy on our chapter and campus. It is now up to
the remaining brothers in the house to step-up and
fill the voids left by these admirable men.

Congratulations again graduating seniors!




SEMI-FORMAL

On July 29", we hosted our annual Semi Formal in Windsor, Ontario. This is where
our yearly sweetheart ceremony takes place, in addition reconnecting with alumni
both young and old. The evening began with photos on the Canadian riverfront (with
the Detroit skyline in the background of course). After photos, we all voyaged to
Enzo’s Trattoria in downtown Windsor to enjoy bountiful meal and sweetheart
unveil. Brothers and guests then explored the Caesars Casino and other Windsor
nightlife with full stomachs of Italian cuisine

Our chapter is pleased to announce that Bethany Schira (Alpha Sigma Alpha) is the
sweetheart for PC'18! Congrats Bethany! We know you will do a great job!
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DERBY DAYS

Our chapter decided to up the ante this year and aim
for the 20K Club. Naysayers said this goal was
ambitious at a small school like Kettering; however,
dedication and persistence to a greater cause
(Huntsman Cancer Foundation) proved that leaders
of men are able to conquer Goliath-esque obstacles.

We started the term with a charity golf outing at
Flushing Valley Country Club just down the road
from the house. We were pleasantly surprised with
the alumni turnout and enjoyed a beautiful day on
the course. Congrats to Brother Fernando Garcia and
his family on 1%t place!

We kicked off our Derby Week a few days later with
a school-wide presentation from HCI Researcher Dr.
Mohan Kaadige titled “From Gene Discovery to
Precision Prevention, Tailored Cancer Therapies and
Survival”. Nearly one hundred students attended.
We believe Dr. Kaadige’s presentation clearly
articulated to the Flint community why Huntsman is
Sigma Chi’s preferred philanthropic organization and
it resonated with potential donors.

From there, we hosted daily lunch and evening
activities on campus and out the house. Some of the
most popular were the 5K Derby dash, “Make Me
Pretty”, Pie a Sig, Fight Night, Gross Smoothies, and
a Brotherhood Service Auction.

Beginning Friday night, we worked with Jack’s Place
and Cops and Robbers for unlimited bowling and an
ice cream Scoop-a-thon, respectively. We also
received various donations of products and services
from local businesses for our silent auction and raffle
items. Some of these companies even bought
advertisements on the back of our Derby shirts too.

Once all the funds were collected and costs paid out,
we were left with over $19k in hand, making us a
virtual lock for the 20K Club for 2017-2018. With
some fall events planned already, we expect to
break the 20K threshold very soon.

"From Gene Discovery to Precision Prevention,
Tailored Cancer Therapies and Survival"



BROTHERHOOD

There were many acts of
brotherhood that happened
throughout the term that made us
closer as a brotherhood. They
ranged from random Tuesday night
spur-of-the-moment all the way to
full-fledged Brotherhood Weekend.
Despite how long or short the
activity, these memories will last us
a lifetime!

First off, Brother Witucki was
generous enough to invite us back
to his cabin on Lake Charlevoix for
Brotherhood Weekend. Activities
consisted of tubing, waterskiing,
cruising the speedboat, camping in
tents, and enjoying an up north
bonfire. Thanks for having us, Rick!

Next, our chapter was well
represented at Brother Virost’s
Wedding on August 19%™. Congrats
to Paul and Brooke on tying the
knot!

The Brotherhood chairs challenged
us with a Bro-Olympics towards the
end of the term; this included a
comprehensive round robin
tournament of pong, super smash
bros, and euchre. Even though it
was technically a competition, it
ended up being all for fun and
everyone had a great time.




GRADUATING SENIORS

Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating brothers:

Daniel Hedger
Pledge Class 2013
Accepted a job as a Product

Engineer at Webasto Roof Systems

Cody Schrier
Pledge Class 2014

Joining the US Air Force upon
graduation

Youssef Najjar
Pledge Class 2014

Pursuing a career in Mechanical &
Electrical Engineering




GRADUATING SENIORS

Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating brothers:

Michael Williams
Pledge Class 2014

Pursuing a career in Chemical
Engineering

Michael Grobosky
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as an Applications
Engineer at

Hanon Systems

Dalton Claussen
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as an Technology
Engineer at Brembo




GRADUATING SENIORS

Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating brothers:

Conor Barry
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as an Interior DRE
at General Motors

James Carroll
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as an Applications
Specialist at PPG Industries

Cheyne Westerman
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as a Project
Manager at Kautex Textron




GRADUATING SENIORS

Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating
brothers:

Alex Bultman
Pledge Class 2014

Pursuing a career in Mechanical
Engineering

Tristan Torres
Pledge Class 2014

Accepted a job as a Product
Engineer at Mubea NA

Tyler Skene
Pledge Class 2015

Pursuing a career in Computer
Science and Computer Engineering




GRADUATING SENIORS

Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating
brothers:

Dward Kue
Pledge Class 2015

Pursuing a career in Chemical
Engineering

Alec Antoun
Pledge Class 2015
Accepted a job as a Vehicle

Engineer at TRW

Austin Reihmer
Pledge Class 2015

Pursuing a career in Mechanical
Engineering
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Sponsors since Nov 2013...
BrOtherS' (Pledge Class):

David Brayton (88)

Alex Burtch (03)

Michael Calabro (03)

Final recap from our last update, the garage the project is just

about wrapped up. A and B section now have their own Christopher Channell (03)
storage units, and the final touches is the work bench along James Coleman (05)
. . John Crawford (77)

the East wall of the garage. The functionality and sheer Carl Crittendon (11)
appearance is ‘night and day’ difference compared to the old Boyd Cryer (67)

All . d itv of th ti it Roger Dabish
garage. Allowing ease and security of the sections items year In Memory of Johnathon Dascher
round, and right in their backyard. Andrew Disanto (11)

Harold Dost (08)
Jared Gaynier (11)
David George (70)
Brad Gilliam (09)
Robert Heltsley (06)
Steve Hounman
Robert Huisken
James Kerekes (70)
Jake King (10)
Steven Kleeman
Thomas Kornbau (71)
Eric Kosek (12)

Nick Lakin (03)
Timothy Lichty (08)
Bobby Marks (12)
Casey Masters (11)
Samuel McClure
Cody Mulhollen

J. Scott Mullenix (75)
Joseph Neal (05)
Corey Neil (06)

Gary O‘Brien (04)
Steven Ostrowski
Steven Pagalos
Michael Peterson (13)
Elias Reyes (81)
Jordan Sahs (03)
Taylor Schlink (10)
Dennis Schrader (72)
Charles Schwab
Matt Seuberling (03)
Nathan Sinke (12)
Andrew Sornig (10)
Ethan Sroka

Andrew Toth

Alan Travers (95)
Cesare Turrin (74)
Eric Ubelhart (11)
Paul Virost (11)

Alec Walker

Ryan Webster (12)
Lance Wildman (05)




Onto The Next Adventure....

The next project that’s ‘on deck’ is the kitchen area. The good thing about this area is due
the quality of the some of the kitchen furniture, a lot of it will be able to be reused. The
main focus will be to freshen up and organize the area. The House needs your help to make
this effort happen. The garage used the funds that we have saved from the recent
donations. We appreciate any help you can provide.
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Change of the tide.

The competition has been led for over a year by PC10 (B-Section) which only has a class of 2
members. With some recent renewals there has been a change in the competition. PC03
(B-Section) has now taken the lead. There are a number of classes that are all within reach,
and any class could get into the race if you coordinate.




Competition brings us together for the cause!!

Though we are quickly approaching the 55 Anniversary, there is still time to get involved in
the competition. Rally your class to get involved and give back. It only takes one person
from the class to get the initiative started. Remember, full class participation is the key.
The more of your class is participating, the higher the score. Even if you have a small class
there is a chance.

To support the efforts, please go to http://ztsigs.org/ztf/donate/
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Remember what’s at stake.
e Free Admission to the 55th anniversary including a guest — For donors of the winning
pledge class only
e During the anniversary, a special program dedicated to the class including bios, and
where they are now.
e A plaque that will be hung in the Chapter room, displaying the names of the class

As always come see what’s new at the house, and take a look at all the hard work that these
young men do every day at school and in the community.

Holidays
As we head into the holiday season, we hope you and your families the best! Enjoy the
time with your families, and hopefully you will get the chance to catch up with some of your

fraternity brothers.




-In Hoc, Zeta Theta House Corp

From Lto R: Brad Gilliam (Tech Chair), Gary O’Brien (Secretary), Nick Lakin (Treasurer),
Chris Channell (President), Robert Stacey (Alumni Relations Chair — B Section), Lance Wildman (V.P.)
Not pictured - Conor Barry (Alumni Relations Chair — A Section)

With your donation you will get the following:
BLUE * $25 for 12 months - $50 gift card
'_'\ $50 for 12 months - $100 gift card
* $100 for 12 months - $200 gift card

’17 Q3 Donor Spotlight:

2017 Goal: $16,750*

Pledged YTD: $9,786

62% of goal

*’16 goal unmet goal ($2,350) was carried over to '17 goal
Leading Pledge Class:

PC-03B




We Thank All of our Sponsors, Past and Present!

Chuck Albrecht
Nick Andalora
Johh (Jack) Baier
Sermad Bakkal
Michael Belles

Scott Berriman
Alex Bogoevich
David Brayton

Todd Breneiser
Chris Bridgeman
Doug Brown

Bruce Brown
Bradley Brumm
Alex Burtch

Mike Calabro
Marc Carlson (AA)
Chris Channell
Vincent Chlubiski
Ash Chopra
Gregory Chun
Edward Clark
Ted Clark
Paul Cloutier
Jim Coleman

Gerald Collins
Chris Cotton
John Crawford
Carl Crittendon I

Boyd Cryer
Matt Delavan
Dave DelVecchio
Sean Dent
Joseph DePalma
Jon Diewald
Andrew Disanto
Martin Dober

Richard Donnelly

Harold Dost
Mike Elliot
Gregory Exner
Danielle B. Fallis *

Robert Florian
Lou Gawalek
Jared Gaynier

David George
Brad Gilliam
Bruce Gleba
Dale Gordon
Dennis Gravel
Nathan Hara
Alan Harrah
Jack Hartzell
Kevin Heinl
Robert Heltsley
Bart Hoemann

Steven Hounam
Michael Hribernik
Robert Huisken

Mike Huszar
Richard H. Johnson
Dean Juriga
Bill Kalp
Kenneth Kayser

Thomas (TJ) Kell
James Kerekes
Jake King
Steven Kleeman
Thomas Kornbau
Eric Kosek

Jack Kramer
Frank Krohn
Walter Rosebrough
Nick Lakin

Charles Lam

Bradley Lang
Alan Laurencelle
Timothy Lichty
Peter Longiotti

Pascal Martin
Bobby Marks
Casey Masters
Tony Matson
Samuel McClure
Brian Michon
James Milchen
Rocco Mistretta
John Morozuk
Cody Mulhollen
J. Scott Mullennix
In Mem. Jonathon
Dascher
Joshua Myers
Corey Neil
Gary O'Brien
Kevin O'Connor
Steven Ostrowski
Scott Paciero
Steven Pagalos
Sean (Yepper)
Palatka
Richard Pekarek
Michael Peterson
Nick Petouhoff
Peter Phillips
Carl Pittner

Andrew Radomski
Arthur Raschke
Elias Reyes
Partrick Russell
Jordan Sahs
Jim Salviski
Ernie Schaefer

Eric Schlaupitz

Taylor Schlink

Dennis Schrader
Charles Schwab

John Sekol
Matthew Seuberling

David M. Shagott
Jim Sigterman
Nathan Sinke

Gene Smith

Tom Smith
Andrew Sornig
Ethan Sroka

John Stock
Rodger Stotz

Michael Strole

Scott Stukel
Bill Tate
Andrew Toth

Alan Travers
Cesare Turrin
Eric Ubelhart

Paul Van Norman
Barry Van Vleck
Paul Virost
Alec Walker
Paul Walters
Ryan Websters

Edward Werner
Ronald Wernette
Frank Westgate
Lance Wildman
Rob Workman
Don Wright
Geoff Wright
Star Chiropractic
Pledge Class of '08
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